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A ”Right to Rest” bill does not solve the problems that many individuals face on a 

daily basis. To further enable this terrible behavior will not solve the underlying issues 

of drug use, alcohol abuse, and untreated mental health disorders.  

 

Again, I ask you NOT to support HB 3501 and to focus on the work that will help 

minimize the current homeless epidemic that is plaguing our communities. 

 

With Respect, 

Mayor Randy Lauer 

Troutdale, Oregon 


